
Public Notice 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing on the proposed final budget for the Lingle Fort 
Laramie Conservation District for the fiscal year starting July 1, 2025 and ending June 30, 
2026, will be held at 1PM at the District Office at 224 Main Street in Lingle, WY on Tuesday 
the 8th day of July 2025, at which time any and all persons interested may appear and be 
heard regarding such budget. 

 

A summary of the proposed budget is as follows: 

Administration $47,500 

Operations  $72,500 

Capital Outlay $20,000 

Indirect Costs $17,000 

Total Budget  $157,000 
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